Dear Clients,

It has been a great privilege to care for your pets over the years. With a lot of joy, and some
sadness, I am writing to let you know of my intention to gradually retire. On September 27" To
Your Door Veterinary Health and Wellness will join forces with Cat Care Clinic.

What does this mean? First of all I am not retiring on September 27", I will continue to see
patients over the next 12 months, at least. I will gradually cut my hours back after you have had a
chance to meet the wonderful veterinarians at Cat Care Clinic who will continue to provide
house-call services. Many of you have come to know and depend on Chelsea. She will continue
to work with you as a full-time employee of Cat Care Clinic.

This means that your in-home services will not change. Chelsea and I will still provide the same
quality, low stress in-home services that you are used to. You will have the advantage of
additional veterinarians that make house calls and the wonderful facilities and staff at Cat Care
Clinic at your disposal.

We have been working more closely with Cat Care Clinic since October. There have been times
when my schedule was full and I could not see a kitty needing immediate care. Cat Care Clinic
stepped in and saw them. I received positive feedback from every one of these clients. This
positive feedback means the world to me, as my biggest concern surrounding my retirement has
been the ongoing, compassionate care for my patients.

Cat Care Clinics staff are cat advocates through and through. They have some of the most
knowledgeable and caring feline veterinarians in the country. They have cared for thousands of
cats in Madison for more than 30 years.

Please be assured that Chelsea and I will do everything we can to make the transition smooth and
stress free. Your cats’ medical records are confidential and will remain on file with To Your
Door/Cat Care Clinic. You do not need to take any action concerning your records. We will
continue to send you reminder cards and emails when routine care is due.

You can continue to contact us by using the same phone number and email: 608-335-5777 and
office@tydvet.com

It has been a great privilege to care for your pets. I have shared both heartache and joys with
many of you. I have been blessed with the most wonderful clients.

I sincerely appreciate your friendship and loyalty. I wish you and your furry family continued
good health and all the best in the coming years.

Thank you for the trust you have given me.

Karen Bryant DVM
To Your Door Veterinary Health and Wellness



